From: abnichols@juno.com <abnichols@juno.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2017 2:09 PM

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject:

Dear Ms. Monroe,

Congressman John Weeks would be yelling at you right now if he was still with us. When he
worked so hard to establish National Forests in the United States in 1911 it was to protect them
so all of the population of our country could enjoy the streams, woods & mountains.

To cut a path through our forests for a project like the Northern Pass was not in his plan so
the National Forest's agreement to have this accomplished is a defiance of his effort.

Keep the Northern Pass out of our forests.

William Nichols, 63 East St., Littleton, NH 03561
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